The
Three
Rivers

Learning Trust

Chantry Middle School
Part of The Three Rivers Learning Trust Ltd

(9-13 Years Middle School, Headteacher: Mr Bryan Stewart)

Deputy Headteacher, 1.0 FTE L13 - L17 is required from September 2021.
Applications from Secondary trained or Primary trained teachers welcome.

We are looking to appoint an outstanding leader to build upon the excellent achievement
and progress made over the last 2 years. Applications are invited for the above post to start
from September 2021.

The Deputy Headteacher will play a crucial role in the strategic and operational leadership of
the school. The exact duties will be negotiated with the successful candidate but are likely to
include a key role in raising standards and achievement and/or ensuring the highest quality
of support for staff and students, including vulnerable students.

Chantry is a large middle school with over 550 students from Years 5 to 8, situated in the
town of Morpeth in Northumberland. Morpeth is a 20 minute commute from Newcastle with
good transport links including bus and rail networks. We pride ourselves on being a fully
inclusive and truly comprehensive school with high standards. Our purpose is to provide
experiences to inspire, motivate and meet the needs of all learners. We encourage a
lifelong love of learning to enable all to develop the attitudes, skills and knowledge to
become accomplished students.

The school is part of the Three Rivers Learning Trust. Whilst the schools within the Trust
are separate with their own unique identity, there is one engaged and supportive Board of
Trustees, to whom each school reports.

The Learning Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of
children and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.

Please take a look at our promotional video to find out more about our school. Further
details and an application form are available by accessing the job vacancies section of our

website (www.chantry.the3rivers.net) or by emailing sarah.hall@chantry.the3rivers.net.

If you would like to take the opportunity to visit us prior to submitting your application,
please contact Sarah Hall to arrange an appointment. Due to the current Covid regulations,
the duration of all visits will be restricted to a maximum of 20 minutes.

Closing date: Wednesday 14th April 2021, 4.00 pm
Interviews will take place on: week beginning 19th April 2021
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